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All Secondary Schools OPEN December 18; Grand Erie Not 
Impacted by the One-Day, Full Withdrawal of Services by OSSTF  
 
Brantford Ont. – This afternoon, the Ontario Secondary School Teachers’ Federation 
(OSSTF) announced that escalated job action in the form of a one-day, full withdrawal of 
services at select school boards across Ontario will take place on Wednesday, December 
18.  
 
OSSTF members from Grand Erie are not included in this full withdrawal of services. As a 
result, all Grand Erie secondary schools will be open on Wednesday, as usual.  
 
All Grand Erie elementary schools will also be open on December 18, as usual. OSSTF 
job action does not impact elementary schools in Grand Erie.  
 
For the latest labour updates, visit: www.granderie.ca or follow the Board on Twitter 
(@GEDSB). 
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